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The Spring season is off and in full swing! Please check our newsletter

for important updates.

FAIRPORYT SPRING

The Fairport Classic - May 14, 2023
The Fairport Classic Lacrosse Festival has been a long running Tradition for us in the
Fairport Community dating back to the first Classic in 1992. For the last couple years, it's
been building itself back up to what it was prior to Covid. This will be our largest event in
several years and we are happy to say it will all be back in one place, the High School.
With that said, it takes a lot of work and coordination to make this happen and we need
a lot of help from our FYL parents. FYL Board members along with our coaches volunteer
countless hours to make our seasons run. Without our volunteers there is no Fairport
Youth Lacrosse, and it would become near impossible to keep this Classic Tradition
going. More important than all, we are all here for one reason and that is our kids!
We are only asking for a 1-hour commitment to Volunteer at the event. Duties may
include working concessions/command tent, field clean up, delivering water to our refs,
blowing the horn to sounds game times, help in parking lots, etc.
Click here to sign-up to volunteer.

Shirt and Sock Sales
FYL will be selling socks at the Fairport Classic. The costs for a pair of socks are $10 CASH
ONLY.

Shirts will also be sold for $5. There will also be a raffle with some lacrosse items!

Classic Schedule
Unfortunately, we were all set to send the schedule yesterday, but we had a few teams
back out. We are busy working to get it to all of you ASAP!
For your planning purposes, the boys games will be in the morning and the girls
games will be in the afternoon.

Teamsnap Tournaments App
We will be using the Teamsnap tournaments App (the same one that Penfield used for
this tournament). Please download this app. Once the schedule is set, it will be loaded in
their and any changes will be made in real time.

Can Kings
Bring your cans to Can Kings (1276 Fairport Rd.) and say they are for Fairport
Youth Lacrosse. We will get 6 cents per can and all of the proceeds will go to
Fairport Youth Lacrosse. This will help defer operational costs (indoor space and


https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/370826

equipment). M

Do you want to get involved, but are not sure how? Do you have questions that
were not answered in this newsletter?
Please email: fairportyouthlax@gmail.com

Questions




